
 

       
 

 

1st Term 2018 
 
Wow…I can’t believe that the first term is done and dusted! It has been a very busy one especially for our new little Gr1 
arrivals. I hope that by now you are settled into the Craighall/Craiglands way of life and have made lots of new friends. 
 

WINTER UNIFORM GUIDELINE 
 

 Prices:  Overleaf please find the winter price list. Please remember that items which are non-branded are only carried 

in small quantities. 
 

 Winter Uniform Change-Over:  Pupils return to school on Tuesday 10th April in either summer or winter uniform 

(weather dependent) BUT they cannot wear a mix, it’s either full summer or full winter.  
 

 UNIFORM DRESS CODE:    SPORT DRESS CODE: 
BOYS      BOYS 
Long grey trousers     CPS green winter sport shirt 
White long-sleeve collared shirt (non-branded)  CPS green winter shorts 
CPS tie      Red socks (soccer & hockey) 
Grey socks      CPS athletic Shirt - optional  
Jersey, Winter fleece jacket or Blazer   CPS rugby shirt (worn with white shorts) 
CPS beanie, scarf, green gloves 

 

OR          

Full CPS Tracksuit with CPS red winter shirt (jersey, beanie, gloves & scarf in cold weather – NO BLAZERS)   
White socks & sport takkies  
 

GIRLS      GIRLS 
Tunic or Long grey trousers    CPS green winter sports shirt 
White Long-sleeve collared shirt (non-branded)  CPS skorts (netball) 
CPS Tie      CPS shorts (soccer, hockey)  optional 
Grey socks or grey tights    Red socks (soccer & hockey) 
Jersey, Winter fleece jacket or Blazer   CPS athletic shirt - optional 
CPS beanie, scarf, green gloves 
 

OR          

Full CPS Tracksuit with CPS red winter shirt (jerseys, beanie, gloves & scarf in cold weather – NO BLAZERS)   
White socks & sport takkies  
 

NB:  Most children prefer to wear the tracksuit with red shirt on a daily basis as its warm and comfortable. If you 

choose this option, then it is NOT necessary to have the formal uniform. 
 

HAPPY HOLIDAYS – ENJOY A CHOCOLATE FILLED EASTER!  
 
Kind Regards 
Vanessa Ridgway 
084 589 0887 

 

 

PLEASE REMEMBER TO LABEL EVERY ITEM THAT COMES TO SCHOOL. 

     


